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This month’s meeting was held  September 11th  at the Eastfield College flying site. 
There were 9 members in attendance.

Ralph Snow reported $3966.01 in the club treasury as of September 10th.

Warren Bean reported that he had contacted the Scout Troop again and that they are 
prepared to provide the usual food at noon and for the Saturday barbeque. He has also 
contacted the various hobby shops who committed to prizes for the drawings and was 
told that those will be forthcoming. Ralph reported that he had picked up the gift 
certificates from Roy’s Hobby Shop, and also the trophies from Greg Judy. Chris 
Vanderbilt stated that he will obtain name tags for the Fly-In participants.

The transmitter impound was discussed and it was decided that all transmitters would be 
identified with stickers with the pilot’s number, as in the past. The 2.4Ghz transmitters 
will not be retained in the impound after the stickers have been affixed. 

It was proposed and agreed that the various drawing prizes will be numbered. When a 
pilot’s name is drawn for a prize he will then draw a second time to determine which 
prize he takes home. A question was raised as to whether we would have drawings both 
Saturday and Sunday, or just on Saturday. It was agreed to decide that issue after the pilot 
registration on Saturday, when we should have a feel for how many will be there on 
Sunday.

Warren agreed to talk to the Dallas RC Club about obtaining a second Porta-Potty to 
relieve the congestion experienced in the past, with our club paying for it if necessary. 

The meeting was adjourned at 10:45 AM.

Ralph Snow
DEAF Secretary/Treasurer

  




